
 

  
 
 

 
 
 

September, 2020. 
 
Thank you to those members who were able 
to make the AGM. Sixteen members were 
able to attend. We had to wait patiently to 
enter and then make sure that we were 
socially distanced in our seating. 
Thank you to those who sent in apologies and 
proxies although not required on this 
occasion. 
I am pleased to announce that we have a new 
President - Carole Morris. Congratulations 
Carole you join an illustrious group of Past 
Presidents of the Gold Coast AAA, 
commencing in 1985 with Sir William 
McMahon former Prime Minister of 
Australia.  
The meeting went well but we still need a 
treasurer and a secretary. Members, please 
consider filling one of these positions.  
Howard Campbell gave us his final 
treasurer’s report indicating that we still had 
more than adequate finances to pay our 
insurances and Federal per capitation fees. 
Billie Jo stepped back as secretary but has 
offered to help Carole until a new secretary d 
and a new treasurer come on board. 
Keith was re-elected a Vice President. Keith 
Carroll and Fred Hamblen our Webmaster 
were re-elected as committee members. Fred 
is Stateside at present but still managing our 
website. Our honorary solicitor Mr Gino 
Moro ran the election of the committee and 
accepted the invitation to be honorary 
solicitor for another year. Our sincere thanks 
to you Gino. At the meeting our past 
Treasurer, Mr Howard Campbell was 
awarded a Life Membership of the Gold 
Coast AAA for his outstanding dedication to 
his role as Treasurer, for his commitment to 
the role of MC for our Battle of Coral Sea 
Services and commitment to the objectives of 
the Association, over the last twelve years. 

I trust we will see some of our 
members at the next Meet & Greet on 23rd, 
where you will have the opportunity to meet 
Carole, if you have not already done so. Keith. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Carole Morris and Billie Jo at BOCS event 2019 
 

The Committee would like to hear your 
views on functions. Please commit to an 
email and send to me & I will pass onto 

the President and other committee 
members. 
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Possible Events:  
September – December,2020. 

 
September 23 Meet & Greet 5.30 -7.00pm at 
Southport Yacht Club 

 
October 17 Federal Tele-Conference 
Fed Conference on Gold Coast was Cancelled 
in Sept.  
October 25  Meet & Greet, AM ? 
. 10.30 – 12.00 pm. 
 
November 26 Thanksgiving Dinner or 
Lunch?. Sofitel?.   

No Meet & Greet this month. 
 
December: Members Only Christmas Party 
 

Membership renewals are now due.   
 


